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July 18, 2023 
 
 
Dear Members; 
 
Re: Round 4 of Provincial Postings 
 
Round 4 of Provincial Postings for regularly and irregularly scheduled PCP positions will be open on July 19, 
2023. An estimated 59 regularly scheduled and 173 irregularly scheduled PCP positions will be posted. 
 
All applicants will be required to complete a Provincial Posting Post Shuffle Preference Form, including 
members who wish to shuffle into a new shift pattern or platoon at their existing station. 
 
Please note, members will have 6 hours from the timestamp on the emailed offer to respond. If a response 
isn’t received within the 6 hour timeframe, the offer will be considered declined.  
 
Please see our joint memo for more information on the posting process, how to apply for a position and how 
to respond to an offer.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jason Jackson 
Provincial Vice President 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
 
/sd/MoveUp 

https://www.apbc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/1065519_MEMO_BCEHS_CUPE-Provincial-Posting-Round-462.pdf

